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                                                                                                                          Bilbao, 30 May 2022 
  
Hello my friends in the Sport,  
1 month has passed since my last letter and we have done 2 important events, the Warm-up of EC A in Barcelos and the VI 
EFRA European Championship 1/8 EBuggy. 
The race reports after those two events will be written soon but now I want to put on paper the important news regarding 
the IFMAR World Championship of next September at Redovan. 
 
After an IFMAR Meeting held past weekend we have a green light to go forward with the 1/8 IC Off Road Buggy IFMAR 
World Championship in Redovan Spain. Thanks IFMAR! 
 
We have an OK over the Head Referee that will be Mr. Mark Stitson. 
And most important to many of you, we have a green light to distribute more places amongst the European Countries. 
There will be another round of distribution of spots in July, most probably by the time of our EC A in Barcelos, but now, today, 
the possible places go as follows among the European countries: 
 

Austria 3 France 7 Monaco 2 Spain 10 
Belgium 3 Germany 7 Netherlands 3 Sweden 7 
Croatia 3 Great Britain 7 Norway 3 Switzerland 3 
Denmark 3 Greece 2 Poland 1  
Estonia 1 Ireland 2 Portugal 7  
Finland 6 Italy 8 Slovak R 2  

 
With this EFRA is distributing among the European countries 90 spots to enter the IFMAR World Championship and for sure 
we will have some more later in July for most of those still pending. 
This are good news for many drivers and there will be more news for more drivers. 
 
Later this coming weekend we do have the EFRA International Race of the IFMAR Warm-UP in Redovan, Alicante, you are 
still on time to enlist yourself. 
I am always pleased to bring EFRA such a good news. 

With my best regards                            Carlos Gomez,   

 Yours in the sport                        EFRA 1/8th Off Road SECTION CHAIRMAN                                                                                                                  


